
2025-2026 Unlimited School of Choice Grades K-9 
Application Period June 12, 2025, through August 18, 2025 

 

We will be accepting applications from students located in Wayne, Macomb, Monroe, 
Oakland, and Washtenaw Counties under section 105 and 105c School of Choice. We are 
accepting unlimited applications in grades K-9 beginning Thursday, June 12, 2025, through 
August 18, 2025, at 11:59pm. No applications will be given out prior to June 12, 2025. 

Applications will be on-line at www.redfordu.k12.mi.us beginning June 12, 2025. Click on 
Enroll Now.  You can access the School of Choice Application by Clicking on Grades K-9 
School of Choice Application on the right or click the yellow bar, School of Choice Pre-
Enrollment.  It will have a link to the application in it as well.  You must complete one 
application for EACH child you are enrolling. Once you have submitted your application, 
please continue to Pre-Enrollment.  When your Pre-Enrollment is submitted and we have all 
required documentation you will receive an Acceptance or Denial Letter. We must have your 
School of Choice Application and all required documentation on or before August 18, 2025, 
at 11:59pm.  

Please contact our Board of Education Administrative Offices located at Keeler School with 
any questions you may have. 

17715 Brady 
Redford, MI 48240 
Phone: 313 242-6003 
Email: robinsc@redfordu.k12.mi.us 
Summer Hours:  Monday – Thursday - 8:00am-4:00pm 

http://www.redfordu.k12.mi.us/

